
 
 

 
 

 

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ 15th May 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers 

YEAR 7 - MATILDA THE MUSICAL - CAMBRIDGE THEATRE LONDON - TUESDAY 24th JUNE 2025 
 
Description: We are thrilled to announce that, as a reward for your child’s hard work and dedication 
this school year, they have been offered the chance to attend* a trip to see Matilda the Musical in 
London.  
Below is a link to the show trailer: 
 

 Matilda The Musical | 2024 West End Trailer
 
Leaving: 16:00​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Transport: minibus​
​  
Returning: approx. 23:00 (students will be asked to text when we have an eta)​ ​ ​
​ ​ ​  
Cost: £33.50 to be paid on SCOPAY this covers the tickets, transport and parking. 
 
Clothing: Students can bring a smart change of clothes to wear to the theatre.   
 
Food: Students will need to bring a packed tea and sweets for the theatre if they would like. 
 
*To be entered with a chance of attending this trip please complete the attached google form with 
the deadline being Monday 2nd June https://forms.gle/EwmikwvJPE3REzDu8 
 
Final decision regarding the students travelling will be made by the Senior Leadership Team. They will 
continue to monitor behaviour records, punctuality and effort, in order to ensure that our offer is fair 
for all students. Students selected will be expected to maintain a high standard of behaviour; failure 
to do so may put their place in jeopardy.  
 
Kind regards  

 

Mr Z Annan  
Year 7 Progress Leader & Careers Leader 
zannan@christscollege.surrey.sch.uk   
 
Refunds for Visits Refunds on SCOPAY are only given in exceptional circumstances and will be subject 
to approval. Please note all refunds will incur an admin charge including any duplicate payments 
made in error. 
 

 

 

https://youtu.be/y_8_kPxdjTg?si=j2mCf0YX5SE5pEOw
https://forms.gle/EwmikwvJPE3REzDu8

